
authorized to permit comznissioninR of articles and reports

from qualified persons outside the L'epartraent.

(2) That a Public Inforre^ion Cfficer of suitable rank be recrliited

to be responsible urder the Head of Division for the progral:rle

of visits of foreign journalists and other opinion-formers.

Such an officer should be bilingual.

That a special study be made, and, depending on its findings,

that funds be allocated within the Department's budget to

support further foreign language sound-tracks for NMB films.

(4) That a study be made and, depending on its findings, that funds

be allocated in the DepartmentIs budget to help finance produc-

tion of NF3 films specifically intended, and for specific

policy purposes, for foreign audiences.

(5) That a Public Information Officer with suitable ex;)erience in

the film medium be recruited to carry out the film work of the

Information Division.

(6) That a junior Public Information Officer be recruited to carry

out departmental responsibility regarding official exhibitions

and displays abroad. The Cultural Affairs Divisicn could

possibly also make use of the time of such an officer.


